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Canterbury City Council planning department. 
       I am writing to object to plans to build on the Brooklands Farm site for the following reasons -  Higher demand 
on already stressed health services and schools. 
                   Water supplies in hot summers. 
                    Increase in sewage being discharged into the sea. 
                   Huge increase in traffic. 
                    Already three building sites in close proximity 
                    Loss of green space around Whitstable ( human well-being and nature ) 
                   Overdevelopment 
 
                               Mrs CA Sims 
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